
 
CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

Office of the Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGED FORMAT OF MEETING OF THE  

DEFERRED COMPENSATION COMMITTEE 

SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 23, 2020 DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 

                          November 20, 2020 

 

A meeting of the Deferred Compensation Committee will be held on Monday, November 
23, 2020, at 2:00 pm.  To protect the public’s health in response to the COVID-19 
pandemic, as permitted by Governor Pritzker’s Executive Order 2020-07, as extended 
by his Executive Order 2020-37, as well as the Illinois Attorney General Guidance to 
Public Bodies on the Open Meetings Act and Freedom of Information Act during the 
COVID-19 Pandemic, there will not be an in-person meeting. 
 
You may join the regular meeting of the Deferred Compensation Committee at 
https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/1494220392 Meeting ID: 149 422 0392 or by phone at 
1-773-231-9226.  For the best audio experience, please use computer audio.  

 
        GREGORY P. LONGHINI 
        Assistant Secretary  
        Chicago Transit Board 
 

 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmeetings.ringcentral.com%2Fj%2F1494220392&data=04%7C01%7Cjirving%40transitchicago.com%7Cda93466756d94bb7753008d884c2de0d%7C6174173c95354211a564c3c1c562dd6e%7C0%7C0%7C637405319802636422%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=So1Ygdt1lYbomamQTvCM1WuIrDJyVqzgnE13exQP4Eg%3D&reserved=0

